
From: Hnat, John J - DNR
To: Laura Stephens
Subject: RE: [External] Master Drycleaners Wauwatosa
Date: Friday, May 22, 2020 10:40:00 AM
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Hi Laura,
 
Yes, it’ll be sent to those to addresses. I’d send it  by snail mail, but we’re working at home and I
don’t have that snail mail luxury at this time. Once I compile the letter into a PDF file, it’ll be sent.
That’s another luxury I don’t have. Turning a Word document into a PDF file. One of our
Environmental Program Assistants has to complete the task.
 
Thanks have a great holiday.
 

From: Laura Stephens <lstephens@wauwatosa.net> 
Sent: Friday, May 22, 2020 10:33 AM
To: Hnat, John J - DNR <John.Hnat@wisconsin.gov>
Subject: FW: [External] Master Drycleaners Wauwatosa
 
Hi John,
 
Thank you for reaching out.  The email addresses you requested are below.  Could you send a copy
to my email address as well?  Thanks!
 
lconklin@wauwatosa.net
abudde@wauwatosa.net
 
 
Thank you,
 
How did we serve you?

 
Laura Stephens, MPH
Public Health Manager
 
The safety of our community is our top priority. Please see our Wauwatosa COVID-19 webpage for
the most updated information about city services.
 
City of Wauwatosa Health Department
7725 West North Avenue
Wauwatosa, WI  53213
Find Us On Facebook!
www.wauwatosa.net/health
414-479-8944 Office
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Confidentiality Notice: 
CONFIDENTIAL, PRIVILEGED AND PROPRIETARY INFORMATION:  This e-mail may contain information that is confidential and is
intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed.  If the reader of this message is not the intended
recipient, you are notified that it is unlawful for an unauthorized person(s) to review, use, copy, disseminate or distribute any
of the contents of this message to anyone other than the identified recipient of this communication.

 

From: Wauwatosa, WI [mailto:gmb_feedback@wauwatosa.net] 
Sent: Friday, May 22, 2020 10:08 AM
To: Health Department Information and Referral <thealth@wauwatosa.net>
Subject: [External] Master Drycleaners Wauwatosa
 
Message submitted from the <Wauwatosa, WI> website.

Site Visitor Name: John Hnat
Site Visitor Email: john.hnat@wisconsin.gov 

Ms. Conklin,

Could you send me your email address so I can send you a copy of a change order
approval letter for Master Drycleaners located at 6326 W Bluemound Road. The
DNR is approving additional groundwater well installations for degree and extent
at this location. You’re on my copy to list for this property.

Could you include Andy Buddle's email address so I can send him the letter also?

Thank you and stay safe.
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